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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Quad Kids 

Last Tuesday children in years 1-6 took part in the 

Quad Kids sports event at Selby College.  Events 

included long jump, throwing, sprint and long 

distance running.  Everyone did really well and were 

great ambassadors for the school. 

 

Thank You 

We would just like to say a big thank you to Grace and 

Lorelai in Chestnut who have very kindly donated their 

pocket money to the Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  This truly 

is a wonderful thing to do and fits in perfectly with the 

ethos of our school.  Another thank you to Ruby, Lilah, 

Lewis and Billy S in Maple who have also been busy 

making and selling bookmarks.  We’re sure the YAA will 

be very appreciative of your efforts well done! 

Year 4 Football 

Well done to the year 4 

footballers on Tuesday 

evening who took part in a 

tournament at Brayton CP 

School.  We are pleased to 

say after a close final against Cliffe school we won!  

Well done boys! Special thanks to Mr Elkin for giving 

up his time and being team manager for the event. 

Year 6 Leavers 

Today we say cheerio to four of our year 6’s who 

will be starting Brayton Academy on Monday, 

lauren, Ashton, Addison & Sam R.  Good luck on 

the next chapter of your school life. 

Music Lessons 

NYCC offer a music tuition service on a wide variety of 

musical instruments.  For further information visit the 

North Yorkshire Music Hub to find out what lessons they 

provide, fees and how to apply.  

WWW.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk or click the links 

on the school website, parents, music.  Thank you. 

Harlow Carr Eco 

Committee 

Yesterday the school Eco 

Committee attended a 

summer event at Harlow 

Carr Gardens in 

Harrogate.  They took part in several 

workshops throughout the day which included pond 

dipping, making butter, learning about the dairy industry 

and exploring global issues.  The children have come 

back to school full of enthusiasm ready to continue their 

work towards our next Green Flag. 

Cake Stall 

Thank you and well done to Isobel 

and her friends in Sycamore and 

Oak who organised the cake stall 

yesterday in aid of Young Epilepsy.  

They are pleased to announce they 

raised a magnificent £136.45 for the 

charity.  Thanks also for your continued support at 

our fundraising events. 

Transition Day 

We are all looking forward to the whole school transition 

day on Monday, where you will get to spend the day 

with your new teachers and classmates.  Good luck also 

to the children attending Snaith High, we look forward 

to hearing all about it on Wednesday! 

mailto:admin@whitley.n-yorks.sch.uk




“IRON ON” 
SCHOOL 

CLOTHES LABELS 

15 Plain Name Labels      £ 0.99       15 Printed Name Labels     £ 1.99 

25 Plain Name Labels      £ 1.60          25 Printed Name Labels     £ 2.99 

50 Plain Name Labels      £ 3.00          50 Printed Name Labels     £ 4.99 
 

Order From     -     www.labelcreating.co.uk 

 

Email                -     labelcreating@gmail.com 

 

Tel                    -     Marion  -   07754 515586 

http://www.labelcreating.co.uk
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